PINE BUSH LIONS CLUB
P.0.BOX 1118
PINE BUSH NY 12566

Date: October 10 2016

From: Sue Wiand
Membership Director
Shed Restoration Committee

To: Ovid Figueroa Jr.
Serrano Il Roofing
80 Wisner Ave, Middletown NY 10940

Subject: Contribution of roofing supplies

We would like to thank you for your generous contribution of roofing supplies to aid in the
restoration of our storage shed. The shed had been in need of repairs for some time now,
but when stored items were getting wet it was time to try and do something.

Our resources for this type of project are very limited. The Lions Club reached out to the
community we serve and the generous response from area businesses, such as yourself and
individuals will now make it possible for us to restore the shed and protect our valuable
items stored within.

We could not continue our humanitarian efforts without the generous support of the
community.

Thanks so very much for your assistance. S
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